
Dear Rising 4th Level Families,

Summer reading should be an enjoyable experience designed to 
keep reading skills active. The goal is for your child to read 
frequently during the summer break. His/her chosen reading 
material should not be so challenging that the enjoyment of 
reading is quelled, nor should it be too easy. This summer your child 
will be making a book trailer using iMovie or another presentation 
software of their choice such as Storyboard, Google Slides, or 
Glogster.  Before creating the book trailer, please have your student 
complete the text analysis.  This will get him/her thinking deeper 
about the book.  When we return from summer break, please 
return your text analysis to your reading teacher and email the 
link to your reading teacher as well.

Have a WONDERFUL summer! Relax, read, and get ready for an 
awesome new school year!  

Love,
Mrs. Mooy and Ms. Shuba

cmooy@stbernard.org
sshuba@stbernard.org
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